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Lake Rotoiti School News 

 

Deadline for next issue:   
Friday 19th July 2019 

Please send your newsletter 
items to: rotoitinews@gmail.com 

This newsletter was produced 
with the help of the Rotoiti 
District Community Council, 
Department of Conservation and 
Mark & Tania Gill. 

You can download a copy of 
previous newsletters from 
www.lakerotoiti.school.nz/newsletters 

Coming up 

 

Village trapping group  

Pip Berkett 521 1130 or 

Julie Robilliard 5211874 

 

Craft group Thursdays 

1pm to 3.30pm (detail in 

newsletter) 

 

Last Monday of each 

month: Alpine Flash Mob 

social singing group 

Ph Jan 5211999 

 

Sundays 10.30 am 

Lake Rotoiti Chapel 

Services are run by locals 

and non-denominational.  

Everyone welcome. 

 

Sundays 3pm  

Rotoiti Hub Christian 

worship group.  

Nigel/Sarah Calder 

0274413776 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: regular notices about 

fitness related activities are 

listed in a separate box 

within the Newsletter. 
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Teetotal Ice Skating Pond 
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Ngā Mihi - Thank you 

Tēnā rawa atu koutou (thank you everyone) for the 
outstanding help we had this term with our Math Big 
Day out.  We explored math through Elaine at the 
shop, The Fire station, Friends of Rotoiti - trapping, 
we visited Fred at the building site and Andrew came 
in and chatted about math on the farm. These visits 
certainly opened everyone’s awareness of where 
math fits in the real world.   
 

Farewell 
Sadly we have had to say farewell to Tracy.  She has 
been with the kura/school for many, many years.  We 
celebrated and thanked her at a farewell last Friday.  
As a Principal I have valued Tracy’s dedication to her 
mahi/work, and I know she will be missed by the 
kaiako/teachers, ākonga/students and the wider 
community.  We wish you well in your future position 
Tracy - and thank you very much for everything.    
 

Our new van 

With great excitement, tamariki welcomed the new 
van.  This was purchased through Bowater Toyota 
and will be used for the Kikiwa run.   
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  BE    GET        STAY  

 

 

 

Regular activities in and around St Arnaud 
 

Badminton 
Mondays 7pm 
Community Hall  
$3 per person to cover hall and shuttle cocks. 
All gear supplied; all levels welcome. 
Ed 5211106  
 

“Circuit Breakers” exercise group 

Monday, Wednesday, Fridays 10 am,  

Community Hall  

All welcome, gold coin donation 

Gael 0272804078,  

 

Seido-Karate  

Community Hall 

Tuesdays 6pm - kids & beginners  

Thursdays 6 pm – General Class  

Graeme 521 1022. Gold coin donation  

 
Yoga – all levels (see ad in Newsletter) 
Aston 022 525 7871 
 

CONTRIBUTING TO THE NEWSLETTER 

Please send your contributions in the 
following formats: 
- Advertising and notices sized to fit the 

newsletter columns. Accepted formats: 
MSWord, PDF or JPG.  

- Full page ads incur a fee - $30 (b&w) or 
$70 (colour). This is a contribution 

towards photocopying costs. Please pay at 
the Rotoiti/Nelson Lakes Visitor Centre. 

- Articles: plain text submitted in MS Word 
format, or in the body of an email.  

- Photos: JPG files up to 5MB, attached to 
an email (not embedded in text).  

Contact: rotoitinews@gmail.com  

mailto:rotoitinews@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiNjNCAzrHbAhVMJ5QKHc0_A74QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://theactivemummyaus.com/&psig=AOvVaw3F7Xlk4q_nDU5SIh_em2vc&ust=1527913046315346
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